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We have been ranching 55 years here in Oregon and have seen some crazy bills get 

passed, not many that actually help agriculture but this one is totally ridiculous one of 

all. 

It will destroy Oregon farms and the ranching system. It has been tremendously hard 

to survive with all the restrictions, high cost of operating, low payouts in our high 

quality livestock product that the consumer gets. It is inconceivable how a group of 

people can control the system, they wouldn’t last a day in our boots. 


